
MEMORY IS THE 
STORY OF THE 
FUTURE 
Have you or someone you know been active, for even a 
relatively short time, in UNITE or one of its legacy unions?

Interested in having your experiences recorded?

The Unite Oral History project would like to hear from 
you. 

The memories of interviewees will be making a positive 
contribution to the writing of six books covering the 
period from 1922, when the Transport and General 
Workers Union was formed, till 2022. 

By identifying with what has happened in the past 
interviewees can help guide the actions of present 
and future trade union 
activists. Your children and 
grandchildren need you! 
Future generations need you!

Across the union a number of 
interviews have taken place. 

More are being organised. 

WWW.THEUNITEHISTORYPROJECT.ORG



Get in touch if you would like to find out more. The interviews take 
place at a time and date that is convenient to you. There are male 
and female interviewers. 

As well as speaking to people about their memories and 
experiences, we’re also looking for:

•	 Historical artefacts including posters and badges
•	 Written materials including articles in local newspapers, branch 

newsletters and strike bulletins. Unpublished works by trade 
union activists

•	 Radio and tv recordings 

INTERESTED IN HISTORY?
We are looking for volunteers to help with research and interviews 
across the region. For more information contact the team using the 
email address below.

APPEAL TO BRANCHES
Does your union branch possess minutes books, newsletters, 
leaflets, including specially produced ones for strikes or major 
events going back decades? How about photographs or posters? 
Badges? These will be invaluable.

ORAL HISTORY PROJECT TEAM
oral.historyneyh@unitetheunion.org


